
Information Update  

Thank you to all of the Year 6 parents who joined me on zoom on Friday 29th May. If you have 
further questions, please don’t hesitate to call the school office, which will be manned daily from 
1st June 2020. 

As promised, below is the up to date information on testing:  

Coronovirus tests can be booked at www.nhs.uk/coronavirus  or by calling 119.  

If you test positive, you must continue to stay at home for 7 days or until your symptoms have 
passed.  

If you test negative, they must complete the 14-day isolation period. Members of your household 
will not have to stay at home unless the person identified becomes symptomatic, at which point 
they must also self-isolate for 14 days to avoid unknowingly spreading the virus.  

For more information on the testing service, please visit: 
http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/coronavirus   

The Government has also expanded testing availability for children aged under 5, to help support the 
phased opening of schools and childcare settings in England from 1 June. From 28th  May, all 
symptomatic individuals in England will be able to access a test if they need one.  

I look forward to seeing you on Monday 

Stay safe  

Mrs Bury 

 


